
From: S Kent   
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 9:30 PM 

To: Licensing <Licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Watermill Theatre Licence Extension LA2023 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 

 
We are sending this email of objection to the extension of the Watermill Theatre 

Licence. 
 
The thought of live music in the garden late at night seven days a week is horrific.  

At the moment we enjoy a completely peaceful nights sleep and I am sure this will be 
disrupted if a licence is granted. 

 
When the Theatre has a show in the garden during the afternoon now, we can hear 
the music and singing across our garden area. If this was every single day and night 

of the week, when will be able to enjoy the peace and quiet sitting in our garden? 
People leaving the car park at that time in the evening would also disturb people’s 

sleep who live in the hamlet with doors closing and engines running, queuing up to 
leave the small car park areas. 
 

People drinking and talking loudly in the garden are heard even now, what will that be 
like late into the night. 

 
This area is deemed an SSSI site where we enjoy seeing many different species of 
birds, deer and other important animals, I can imagine these animals and birds being 

considerably disturbed by the increased activity by the Watermill Theatre. 
 

We hope that you will not allow this to go ahead and change this beautiful area forever.  
 
Your faithfully  

Mr & Mrs G Kent 
Chestnut Cottage 

RG20 8AG 
 
 

 


